
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

February 22, 2022 

 

Dear Father,  

May God bless you!  

 Given the change in our schools to mask-optional, we also will adopt a mask-optional approach 

to parish liturgies and programming, effective immediately. 

 Please note that schools will be monitoring case counts carefully, and so this mask-optional 

protocol may need to be adjusted for school liturgies and functions if a school decides that it may need 

to require universal masking due to increased cases.  

Thank you for your leadership and outreach. You are in my prayers.  

 

      Fraternally yours in our Lord, 

 

       

       

 

 

Most Reverend Joseph E. Kurtz, D.D. 

 Apostolic Administrator 


